Mr. Henry Kelly
President
Animal Lovers’ Society
Colorado, USA
November 6, 2010
Mr. Armand White
37th Ave Ne
Birmingham, AL 35215
Dear Mr. White,
Good day!
The Animal Lovers’ Society is a non-profit, non-government organization that seeks to uphold animal rights and welfare in the country.  We love animals and believe that they should be treated with love and care and be given their basic needs.
Next month, we will be launching a propaganda campaign to disseminate information about the rights of animals and enjoin everyone to respect them.  To make the campaign a success, we need to raise funds within the month.  As such, we are seeking your support in the form of financial or material support.  Anything you contribute to us will be highly appreciated.
Thank you.  We hope you support this meaningful cause.
Sincerely,
Henry Kelly

